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 May 10, 2017 

To: LAFCo Commissioners 

From: Martha Poyatos, Executive Officer 

Subject: Draft Environmental Impact Plan Bay Area 2040 (Information Only) 

On April 4th, the Draft Plan Bay Area 2040 Draft Environmental Impact Report was released for 
public review (available online at 2040.planbayarea.org). Plan Bay Area 2040, released in March 
2017 is a focused update of the region’s previous integrated transportation and land use plan, 
Plan Bay Area, adopted in 2013. The plan is a joint effort of the Metropolitan Transportation 
Commission (MTC), the region’s transportation planning, financing, and coordinating agency; 
the Association of Bay Area Governments (ABAG); the Council of Governments, an official 
regional planning agency for the 101 cities and towns; and the nine counties of the San 
Francisco Bay Area.  

The Draft Plan Bay Area 2040 discusses how the Bay Area will grow over the next 20 years and 
identifies transportation and land use strategies to enable a more sustainable, equitable, and 
economically vibrant future. Starting with the current state of the region, this document 
describes Plan Bay Area 2040 and its goals, a proposed growth pattern and supporting 
transportation investment strategy, and key actions needed to address ongoing and long-term 
regional challenges.  

Alameda LAFCo invited other Bay Area LAFCos to cosign the attached comment letter on the 
Draft EIR. The comment letter requests inclusion of applicable sections of the Cortese-Knox-
Hertzberg Act including the definition of prime agricultural land, updated wastewater capacity 
data, the need to include special districts that provide municipal services in environmental 
review and the value of LAFCo Municipal Service Reviews in preparing environmental 
documents.  

Attached for your information is the comment letter and table from Plan Bay Area 2040 that 
summarizes the Plan’s goals. 
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